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Newsletter – April 18, 2025 

Fine Arts Showcase 
The Fine Arts Showcase is next week! Is your project finished?  This year students will wear Sunday 
best (no denim) unless they have a specific costume that they are wearing.  Guys should wear a 
minimum of a button-down shirt, ties and suits are optional.  Girls the length of skirts should be no 
shorter than the bottom of the kneecap when sitting. No top may be lower than the width of three 
fingers from the hollow of the neck. Please have your students here by 6:15 unless your child’s 
teacher has given them other instructions.  Fine Arts will be held Thursday, April 24th at 6:30PM. 
 
Book Order Forms  
Book order forms have been sent home.  If you did not receive one or need an itemized list, 
please let the office know. 
 
Discount Cards 
Please turn in all money and unsold discount cards to the office. Any cards not turned in by 
Wednesday will be added to your account. 
 
Teacher Appreciation Day 
Teacher Appreciation Day in Tuesday, May 6.  We would encourage your student to write a note or 
make a card for their teacher.  If you would like to contribute financially, please drop it off at the 
office. 

 
K5 Graduation 
K5 Graduation is Thursday, May 8 at 6:30PM. 
 
Picnic 
The last day of school is Friday, May 16th.  We will have our annual school wide picnic that 
day. More details to come. 
 
Used Uniform Sale 
We will have a used uniform sale again this year.  This year it is a one day only sale on 
Thursday, May 15th. More details to come. 
 
UPCOMING  EVENTS 
April 24th – Fine Arts 6:30pm 
April 25th – Noon Dismissal 
May 8th - K5 Graduation 6:30pm 
May 16th – Commencement 6:30pm 
 


